
 Page 1 of 1 

 
 

 
 

Communications Department 
Tel: 01225 825489 / 821299 

Email: communication@ruh.nhs.uk 
 

Issue Date:  
29 May 2008  

 

PPRREESSSS  RREELLEEAASSEE  
 

 
 
"The Bath and Wiltshire Health Community remains committed to the deployment of the 
Cerner Millennium product being provided through the National Programme for IT.  We 
will be working with Department of Health, NHS South West, Fujitsu and others to ensure 
a smooth and successful transition for the project. We are grateful that all parties, 
including Fujitsu, have made explicit to us their commitment to ensuring that our local 
project is not compromised by this change in contract. Work on planning our go-live will 
continue." 
 

ENDS 
  
 
Notes to Editors: 
  
The Millennium product is 'built' by Cerner.    This product is in operation in a number of 
areas in the country and Cerner are currently working with more than one Local Service 
Provider within the National Programme for IT. 
  
An LSP is the primary supplier, through which Cerner works to deliver its product to the 
NHS.    Fujitsu operates as an LSP as do others, for example BT. 
  
Cerner Millennium remains the product that will be deployed to the Bath and Wiltshire 
Health Community.    The contractual change is at the LSP level. 
 

 


